
END-OF-SALE AND END- OF- LIFE (EOL) NOTIFICATION

November 2, 2012

Dear Digi-Key,
Laird Technologies is announcing the end of life of its monolithic common mode including the 
following part numbers. (“P/N”):

P/N: CM1812X330R-10
P/N: CM1812R600R-10
P/N: CM1812R600R-15

P/N: CM3312R111R-10
P/N: CM3312R111R-12
P/N: CM3312R111R-15

P/N: CM1922X330R-10
P/N: CM3322P400R-10
P/N: CM3322U610R-10
P/N: CM3322X630R-10

Purchasers of these products might reference these the supplier as Laird Technologies or, 
possibly, Steward (which was purchased by Laird Technologies).  We are aware of the items 
referenced below and ask that you review and take the necessary actions related to the
discontinuation of these or any other of the discontinued products:

Digi-Key Part Number Laird Technologies Part Number 
240-2454-2-ND CM1812R600R-10
240-2458-2-ND CM3322X630R-10
240-2456-2-ND CM1922X330R-10
240-2457-2-ND CM3322U610R-10
240-2455-2-ND CM1812X330R-10
240-2459-2-ND CM3322P400R-10
240-2500-2-ND CM3312R111R-10

We will continue to accept orders for these products through February 2, 2013.  For any product 
ordered on or before February 2, 2013, we will ship product for up to six months from the date of 
this notice, but not later than May 15, 2013. After February 2, 2013, we will no longer accept 
orders and after May 15, 2013, we will no longer manufacture or ship these products.

End of Life Timetable Summary:
Event Definition Date
End-of-sale date/Last-time buy The last date to order the referenced 

products from Laird
February 2, 2013

Last Delivery Date The last date by which orders of the 
referenced products will be delivered

May 15, 2013

Notice to Affiliates or Purchasers:
Please provide a copy of this notice to any affiliate or customer who has purchased or otherwise 
utilized any of the products referenced herein.  



These parts are not recommended for any new designs.  We are providing this notice to avoid any 
potential impact and to provide substantial visibility for this discontinuation.  

We do offer other products that will continue to be available for the foreseeable future and, in 
some cases, you might consider these as potential alternatives.  We will be happy to discuss these 
with you and can provide further information upon your request.


